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News From Cathedral High School  

 

Shadow at Cathedral High School 

Come be a VIP—“Very IRISH Person”—for a day! We invite all 8th grade students to spend a day in the 
life of one of our students, meeting teachers, attending classes and experiencing what being IRISH is all 
about! Visiting students will be hosted by a freshman student who has similar co-curricular interests 
and/or academic abilities. Go to gocathedral.com/shadow for more information or contact Maribeth Cloud 
at mcloud@gocathedral.com. 

Middle School Band Night with The Pride of the Irish 
 
Join Cathedral’s High School Band on February 21st. All 7th and 8th students are invited to play with the 
Irish Pep Band during a high school basketball game. Register now at gocathedral.com/pepbandnight. 
 
STEM Conference for students 5th through 8th Grade 
 
Register today for Cathedral’s first ever STEM Conference offered to all 5th through 8th grade students, 
February 22nd, 8:30 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. You will get first hand experience with Cathedral Teachers and 
Students. Registration is $50 and included T-shirt and Lunch. Register today at 
gocathedral.com/stemconference. 
 
High School Placement Test Summer Academy 
 
Cathedral High School is pleased to offer our STS High School Placement Test Academy. This course 
goes beyond a one-day practice test by allowing students to take two practice tests—one on Monday and 
one on Friday—with direct instruction from Cathedral math and English teachers for the three days 
between the practice tests. Students and families will see growth in student scores, and students will 
leave prepared to maximize their scores on the STS High School Placement Test during 8th-grade. The 
Academy is being held June 8-12 and July 13-17. Register at www.gocathedral.com/hsptacademy 
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